



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 8	3 th Septeml	ber 2023
----------	-------------------------	----------

Dear Parents/Carers,

KS2 School Choir

I am delighted to announce that we are now in a position to continue with the KS2 school choir. Choir will take place after school in the music studio on Wednesdays from 3.15pm-4.00pm.

We have a limit of 30 places in choir, so will operate a first come, first served system. If your child is in Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 and would like to join the choir, please add your child to the KS2 choir club on Arbor under clubs.

Clubs can only be booked via Arbor from 10am on Saturday 9th September 2023.

Choir will start on **Wednesday 13th September**, if your booking is accepted on Arbor your child will have a place.

Kind regards,

Mrs Claydon Music teacher

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



